
The Sunshine State Young Reader Award (SSYRA) program is shared with students throughout the year 

during their Media Specials classes.  They are encouraged to read all 15 SSYRA books to participate in 

the Battle of the Books competition that takes place in May.  As of March 2, 2020, there have been 8 

students invited to join the Battle of the Books team.  There are two more spots available.   

Invited Students: 

6 white 

1 black 

1 hispanic 

 

Official practice began on March 9th and only one official Monday practice was held before school 

closures. The agenda included:  Create log-ins for Battlequestions.com practice games, review Battle of 

the Books rules and regulations, and practice the online gaming platform.   

The competition was set to take place on May 4th.   

 

If we were to have additional practice we would intentionally invite a few more students, focusing on 

our African American population.   

 

 

 

 


